
Michelle Bates 
278 Patrice Terrace 

Williamsville, NY  14221 
 
 
Dear Sandee: 
 
My brother and I are forever grateful for you & Jack and the team at IRS Help Inc.  When our dad 
unexpectedly passed away, the team at IRS Help surrounded us with tremendous support.  You 
assisted us in closing Dad's business and protected our Mom's finances so she was able to stay in her 
home that she loved so much.   
 
The IRS Help team are experts in their craft. But, what sets you above the rest is that you treated us 
like family.  Every step in the process was clearly explained and we always felt you had Mom's best 
interests at heart.  
 
Forever Grateful, 
Michelle Bates  
 



Mark Pepe 
40 Stoneridge Lane 

Elma, New York  14059 
 
Dear Sandee: 
 

I experienced many sleepless nights after an unfortunate chain of events threatened the future of my 
business.  I would lay in bed and just keep thinking that I was going to lose everything I had worked for 
over the years.  I felt hopeless and alone. 

As a last ditch effort I searched the internet for help, and came across IRS Help.  I scheduled an 
appointment and sat down with Jack and Sandee.  After hearing my issues, they went to work on 
solutions.  These people came up with legal and ethical solutions that protected me and prevented me 
from losing everything I own.  The ideas they came up with were not common-sense ideas that I would 
have eventually come up with on my own.  These are clever ideas that people who used to work for the 
IRS would know how to employ.   

The people at IRS Help are good, honest people that actually looked out for my best interest.  Their plan 
gave me hope, and put me into a position to rebuild and thrive again.  These people let me sleep at 
night again. 

I have stayed in touch with them over the years and it has been nothing but a positive experience.  
Sandee was the first person to tell me about the Employee Retention Credit, and she successfully 
completed the application for me.   

These are good people to have on your side! 

 

Mark 

 

 

 
 



I'm not one to write reviews, however after coming across a company, IRS Help, Inc. which 

helped my family out tremendously, I have to let other people know there is help out there if you 

should get yourself in a sticky situation! 

My poor Dad was afraid of losing his house due to circumstances beyond his control.  After 

one meeting with IRS Help all fears were assuaged. My Dad, my brothers & I met with Jack and Sandee 

and they discussed strategies that would never have  been thought of on our own. They helped guide 

us on the right course to resolve my Dad's issue. and put him at ease. 

 

     I am eternally grateful for all Jack and Sandee have done for us! 

Best Regards, 

Karen Pepe

Karen Pepe

Orchard Park, NY 14127








